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What an excellent first term the children had in Autumn 1. They have all settled in class extremely well and Miss Jones and I are so proud of the way they are all working so hard.
Have a look on the Stiperstones page on our school web site, to see lots of photographs and short reports of our learning last term. 

This term the children will be reading a book called: Can We save the Tiger? The plight of tigers and many other critically endangered animals are highlighted in this visually stunning picture book.  As a starting point for discussing conservation and protection, children will learn important environmental messages and understand the need to raise awareness of how to look after what we have left. At the end of the unit the children will write their own report: giving information about tigers and how to protect them.

Whilst in Stiperstones, we expect your child to continue to read at least 5 times a week for thirty minutes each night. Please can you continue to write a comment about how they have read and encourage the children to write a short paragraph of what they have read, or new vocabulary they have met. or their thoughts about any of the characters or plot as they read. Spellings will be sent home on Monday.  Your child is expected to learn these at home ready for a test on the following Monday. 
In Science we will be starting our Electricity unit where we will develop an understanding of components in a circuit and their effects. 

Our new History topic is a study of the Ancient Civilization of Islam which will be focusing on evidence from Ancient Times with use of photographs and timelines, as well as comparing different artefacts.

The children in Mrs Platt’s maths set will continue with their intensive swimming course of 10 weeks. This is in order to give the children the best opportunities to complete their 25 m badge which all children in year 6 are targeted by the government to reach. The children will also complete an hour of netball with Neil on a Tuesday afternoon.

In DT – the children are learning about Moving mechanisms. They will be researching and making some of these vehicles and evaluating them in class.

In RE we are investigating how people express their faith through art, whilst in PSHE we will be learning about balanced lifestyles, becoming more active, sleep and healthy lifestyles.

In French we will be learning about houses and homes and having some fun with Elf on the Shelf as we approach Christmas.

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Trust. The children will be looking at how these values link to our topics and how they can display these values in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show these values a special award at the end of each term.

We look forward to the new term a head If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks, Miss Scoltock and Miss Jones 
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